
 
 
 

Need a Part-Time Job with Good Pay and Benefits? 
 
 

The Jefferson County Board of Education is looking for bus drivers. This is a great 
opportunity for parents with children who are enrolled in school since NO daycare is 
required. When your children are out of school, you are OFF work!!! Depending on the 
situation, your children may be able to ride the bus you are driving. If no full-time 
position is available after you complete the training, you can become a substitute bus 
driver until a full-time position becomes available. 

 
Monthly base salary beginning at $887 

with additional incentive pay opportunities 
 

Free Dental Insurance 
Free Long-Term Disability Insurance 

Free Term Life Insurance 
Public School Retirement 

 
Other insurance policies are available 

 
Free CDL training in Louisville provided by the Jefferson County Board of Education. If 
you are interested in more information; please email waldenr@jefferson.k12.ga.us or call 
the bus shop at 478-625-7439 between the hours of 8:30 and noon. 

 
Our next CDL classroom training session will be held June 8th – 10th from 9:00 am – 
4:00 pm. Call or email to register for the training. We will be happy to discuss 
CDL requirements and the necessary steps to obtain your learner's CDL.  

 
DON'T WAIT!!!!!! 

 
NOW is a great time to obtain your CDL so you are eligible to be hired during the 
summer for the 2021-2022 school year. 
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